
 

 

The foundations & remnants of the former properties upon this plot of land have been removed from the ground in 

readiness for the new hotel. 

The new piled foundation system to support a concrete ground floor slab has commenced. New drainage has been laid for 

the bathrooms and connection made to the existing infra-structure in Halford Rd 

The Spring-time will see the arrival of the tower crane, the type of crane selected will have a folding jib (working arm). 

When not in use the jib will rotate into the wind direction - please do not be alarmed to see this. The crane will unload & 

hoist to position deliveries of the pre-fabricated timber frame components and bathroom units. Delivery vehicles will be 

unloaded from the designated zone, the bus lane on the Paradise Rd elevation of the site. 

The site hoarding to both Halford Rd & Paradise Rd extends to the kerb line, therefore the footpath at these positions is 

close to pedestrians. Please ensure for your own safety that when in the vicinity of the development that you follow the 

directional signage to the opposite footpath and use the designated crossing points and zebra crossings safeguarding to 

keep well away from the vehicle movements to & from site. 

The alternative pedestrian route is shown opposite and direction signage will be displayed. 

We do appreciate the proximity of the site to your property & locality and that you may have concerns and queries. We 

would like to assure you that we will continue to make efforts to ensure that our activities cause the minimum possible 

disruption to you, planning and undertaking all works with a view to achieving the least possible impact to our neighbours. 

                                                                                                 This project is registered with the Considerate Constructors Scheme 

 

 

 

Should you have any enquiries that you wish to raise at this time or at any point during the construction please contact 

Mike Scoggins, our Senior Site Manager at the site office or on 07918723994, alternately email: 

Richmond@barnesconstruction.co.uk or contact our head office on 01473 272222.    

    Thank You, Graeme Brown – Project Manager. 
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